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Watts Remy

From: Mary Lehman <mary.lehman@outlook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 9:21 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Aerial Spraying--stop it

 SB 926 would stop aerial spraying over state owned forest lands.  
 SB 931 would require better notification and reporting of sprays in the FERNS public database.  

I live on the Oregon Coast, outside of Florence.  Our water source is an open lake that is adjacent to areas that 
are sprayed.  I am concerned about the over spray and run-off from spraying all harvested areas.  Please take a 
step and stop aerial spraying over state lands!  
 
Thank you. 
Mary Lehman 
Florence, OR 97439 
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